
2017 FIDO Sydney Seminar and Plenary Meeting organized by FIDO Alliance was successfully 
held on 26th to 28th September, 2017 in Shangri-La Hotel, Sydney. 

During the 3-Days meeting, APKIC Representatives, Mr. Vijayakumar Manjunatha from India, 
Mr. Thitikorn Trakoonsirisak from Thailand, Mr. Wei-Chung Hwang and Ms. Karen Chang from 
Taiwan, had formed a delegate to promote APKIC and were invited to share and exchange 
eID/Authentication experience with representatives from worldwide.
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Dr. Hwang from Taiwan was demonstrating how FIDO
integrate PKI


